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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents, 

After the reviewing period and educational assessments for the first 

semester, students had a relaxing time with their families and got 

ready for the next semester. 

The outcome of studying and training students in the 1st semester 

have been showing the continuous striving and effort of Teachers and 

Students of Vietnam Singapore International School at Nha Trang. 

After the assessments, we recognize that the level of knowledge 

acquisition and ability to apply these lessons are met. 

The below is the summary for the 1st Semester: 

 As for Middle and High schools: 

- Excellent students: 20 students (46.5%) 

- Advanced students: 17 students (39.5%) 

- Conduct: 100% good 

 As for Primary school: 

- Studying: 100% achieved 

- Conduct: 100% good 

- Excellent students: 08 

The 2nd Semester has been starting from 08th Jan 2018 with new 

lessons and knowledge where students and teachers are going 

to strive to meet up the requirements. 

We would like to express our sincere thanks for your trust and 

cooperation in supporting the school's activities. 

On behalf of SVIS @ Nha Trang, we wish you and your family a 

healthy, prosperous and prosperous Lunar New Year. 

Principal, 

Mrs. Nguyen Thi Hanh 

                   

Mdm. Nguyen Thi Hanh – Principal 
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BENEFITS FROM READING BOOKS 

A good book gives us a good advice, a good friend gives us a good 

thing." (Gustave Le Bon) 

          The famous speech of a psychologist is enough to show how 

valuable books are for humanity. The school library is a place where  

it keeps publications and documentation such as reference books, 

newspapers, magazines, and stories. It serves the learning needs of 

teachers and students. The library is also a bridge conecting books 

and readers, creating a close relationship between them. 

Books are not only used to convey life values but also to provide 

knowledge to people. M. Gorki, an author, said, "Books open my 

eyes to new horizons." Thanks to books, people can understand 

each other more. When writing books, writers transcends his 

experiences, thoughts and feelings into pages. A thin or thick book 

reflects the heart of the author. Not only that, readers are also 

expressing their emotions, thoughts and feelings such as hapiness, 

sadness, anger or hatred when reading. On the other hand, books 

have a great impact on education such as emotional education, 

ethics, consciousness, aesthetics and lifestyle. 

A valuable book is famous and well-known only when readers feel it 

and need a bridge to connect between books and readers.The 

Library is that bridge and SVIS@Nha Trang’s library is  opened and 

welcomed to all of readers. 

Mr. Le Xuan Binh 

Literature Teacher 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO TAKE LEAVE DURING TET 

HOLIDAYS 

1. Please note that the school will be closed from the 

10th Feb to 25th Feb, 2018 due to the Tet Holiday 

2. Classes resume on the 26th Feb 2018 
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BENEFITS FROM HAND-WRITING PRACTICE 

1. Help your child to memorize 

When they learn and write down, it will help them to read faster, 

improve their creativity and remember longer. 

2. Create a correct sitting posture 

When writing beautiful letters, students need to have a good posture 

sitting such as: Straight spine; sitting neatly, eyes need to be away 

from the desk (25cm - 30cm), do not bend over the table, hand 

placed neatly when writing. 

3. Create a good environment to readers 

A beautiful hand-writing help student’s presentations look nicer and 

make us feel attracted to the readers. 

5. Feel confident with friends 

When his hand-writing is beautiful, he will always feel confident and 

interested in writing. 

6. Practice patience and carefulness 

Hand-writing practice is not easy for children. In order to write 

beautifully, children have to practice from the basic (simple letters 

and alphabets) every day. It requires patience and carefulness. 

Ms. Huynh Thi Qui Qui 

Class Teacher_Year 1 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF UPCOMING EVENT 

Date: Friday – February 9th 2018 

Time: 08:00 – 16:00 

Venue: SVIS@NT 

Main activities: 

- Cooking: 08:00 – 12:00 

- 1st Semester meeting and celebration: 13:00 – 14:00 

- Music performance: 14:00 – 16:00 

Parents are kindly invited to arrange your time to participate with 

students and teachers of the school. 
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